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ATV Recovered in Richardson County 
 (KLZA) -- An all-terrain vehicle reported stolen approximately three weeks ago by Ron Rist in the
Humboldt area has been discovered.

A farmer harvesting corn discovered the 4-wheeler in his field on Monday.

Anyone with information about the disappearance of the 4-wheeler is asked to contact the
Richardson County Sheriff’s Office at 402-245-2479.  
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